
St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Back Lane Little Crosby 

Liverpool L23 4TS 
Tel: 0151 924 4447 

   www.stmaryscatholicps.co.uk 

 

IMPORTANT - BUILDING WORK 

25.5.23 

Dear Parents 

Our building work will begin during the May half term.  It will start with the removal of 

trees to the front.  Additional trees have been planted to support the loss. The internal 

of the classrooms will not be effect as the education of the children is paramount. 

However, there will be lots of disruption to the front of the school.  

Unfortunately, due to the length of time building work is taking as well as getting 

materials on site, we will see this work heading well into the autumn term with the final 

result being late November to early December. This will cause some issues so I ask all 

to be patient.  

There will be a temporary front door being put into school as the main entrance will be 

sectioned off whilst the foundations are being built.   

After half term, there will be a slight change to the start and a staggered finish.   

To try and help the limited space and congestions we will open the front door 

from 8:40am. 

Siblings will leave at 3:05pm and non-siblings will leave at 3:15pm.   

This is to try and spread the limited parking and limited space.  We will trial this for a 

few weeks and see if it helps.     

We urge parents at the start of school and particularly the end, to drop off / collect and 

go.  Please try not to hang around.  I have numerous aggressive call and emails from 

local residents and I am anticipating the building work will cause more.  Can we be 

mindful of where we park?  

It is an exciting time for the school and something we have waited for 3 years to happen.  

It will be worth it for the children and staff but will be a challenge in the process.  

 

Thank you for your patience and enjoy your half term break. 

 

Mrs Scott  

Headteacher 

 

http://www.stmaryscatholicps.co.uk/


Important Dates for the rest of the Summer term 

(There have been some changes) 

 

Monday 5th June – Term begins. 

Doors open 8:40am and staggered finish begins with 3:05pm siblings 

then non-siblings 3:15pm   
 

NB- Y4 multiplication check this month  

 Tuesday 6th June – Swim begins for Y5&6 

 

Monday 12th June – Y1 phonics check this week! 

 

Friday 16th June PM - 2pm parents coffee morning- School nurse will be 

available.  A message will be sent after half term.  

 

Monday 26th June – Meet the teacher and staff for new reception 2023 

parents 5pm 

 

Tuesday 27th June – Sports Day 1:15pm 

 

Thursday 29th June- High school transition day and school class 

transition. New Reception intake in 9:30am-11am. 

 

Monday 19th June – Y5 taster day at Chesterfield High. A bus will collect 

the children from St Mary’s and bring them back. 

 

Thursday 13th July –PM Whole school disco and class parties  

 

Friday 14th July – Y6 Rewards Trip 

 

Monday 17th July - 1:30pm Y6 leaver’s assembly, children can leave 

afterwards  

 

Tuesday 18th July - 1:30pm Rec-Y5 whole school summer assembly, 

children can leave afterwards  

 

Wednesday 19th July – 1:15pm finish 


